
EE Updates Online Spring 2023

We have finished up our Project Wet lesson plans and have created a database of Online
Ready Environmental lessons for our teachers to use. We have also submitted these to our
Project Wet coordinator who is hoping to use these to create a database for other schools,
online and in-person, to use.

Some of the fun activities we have coming up in the next few weeks:

K-5 Virtual trip to the animal rescue center
We have been learning about how we can affect the lives of animals through the things
we do and this visit will help us to see some of the ways that we can be helpful to wild
animals that need our support.

K-12 In-person trip to Pine River to learn about water quality and Minnesota’s river systems
What is in the exhibit?
The exhibit features statewide and local information about
Minnesota's position as the headwaters of three major basins;
the sacredness of water to Minnesota's first peoples, the Dakota
and Ojibwe; land changes over time; the current stresses on
water; steps needed to make progress; and stories about the
meaning and use of water by local people.

K-12 Tree Planing at Fort Ripley and Fort Knutson
Our students will help plant trees that will benefit the community for generations to come
and help us to learn to care for or plants and make a lasting difference.

K-12 Earth Day Bingo (this will last 1-2 weeks depending on grade level)

5-12 Floating classroom trip with the National Loon Center
Students in grades 5-12 will have the opportunity to spend time on the Stewardship, a
floating classroom where we will learn more about loon habitats and our effects on them.



Over the next few weeks, we will be celebrating Earth Day and participating in several in-person
and virtual activities. We will also be offering a recorded version of these events for students
that are not able to attend.


